
Public Notice 
 

To be published in the Tuesday, April 10, 2018, St. Joseph News Press 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PORT OPERATOR – 

ST. JOSEPH REGIONAL PORT FACILITY 
 

The St. Joseph Regional Port Authority invites the submittal of formal written proposals to lease 

the St. Joseph River Port Facility and provide operation, management, marketing for usage, 

required operating equipment, enhancements, maintenance, and security of the St. Joseph 

Regional Port Facility, located at 1616 Stockyards Expressway in St. Joseph, MO.  The lease of 

the facility and operations shall commence immediately after a firm or entity has been selected 

by the Board of Commissioners and a negotiated Port Facility Lease and Operations Agreement 

is executed by both parties, and potential required earnest and/or security deposits are made.    

 

Submittals of written proposals are to be addressed at the contact below.  The submission 

deadline for proposals is 10 AM Central Time, Tuesday, May 1, 2018. 

 

The St. Joseph Regional Port Authority will affirmatively ensure that businesses owned and 

controlled by socially and economically disadvantaged individuals will be afforded full opportunity 

to submit proposals in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on the 

grounds of race, color, religion, creed, sex, age, ancestry, or national origin in consideration for an 

award. 

 

The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals. 

 

THE ST. JOSEPH REGIONAL PORT AUTHORITY 

RE: Written Proposal for Port Facility Lease and Full Operations 

3003 Frederick Avenue 

St. Joseph, MO 64506 

816.364.4110 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


